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Club Contacts 
 
President:  Charlie Brown 
  Phone AH 03 5825 3133 
  Mobile 0419 503 994 
   Email 
 
Secretary/Treasurer: 
  Jim Hepworth 
  Phone AH 03 58251023 
  Mobile 0438344512 
  Email: home@hepworthandco.com.au 
 
Special Events Organizer: 
  Ray Manson 
  Phone BH 03 5831 2866 
  Mobile 0411 245 579 
  Email 
 
Junior Development: 
  Darryn King 
  Phone  AH 0358210436 
  Mobile 0412969063 
  Email: darrynking@mcmedia.com.au 
 
Newsletter Contributions: 
  Andrew Russell 
  Phone AH 03 58253379 
  Mobile 0407438793 
  Email ardesign03@bigpond.com 
 
 

Notice of Meeting: 

When: Monday, June 6th 2016           
Where: Terminus Hotel 
Time: 7.30 pm 

Presidents Report 

 
SEE YOU ALL MONDAY NIGHT, 6th    
June @ 7.30 TERMINUS HOTEL OR 
EARLIER FOR TEA 

 

MEETING 

 

Hi this is not the president because Charlie has 

been on an oversea trip. I have it on good 

authority after much resistance that border 

patrol finally let Charlie back in the country 

(waste of tax payer’s money). While he was 

away I will give a brief outline of some the 

things that have happened. Early May we 

kicked off with the Hospice Car Rally, SDCC 

was represented by the 777 team which 

comprised of Jamie Cowan, Dallas Rundle, and 

myself along with co-drivers etc. A good fun 

weekend was had by all, with the event raising 

over $70k. The driver’s results saw Jamie in 

individual placing as 4nd outright, and team 777 

3rd outright in the team’s event. Any members 

looking for a fun weekend and a chance to 

meet likeminded people should consider 

coming along next year. We hosted the 

Victorian Hill Climb at DECA, what a great 

day everything went like clockwork. A big 

thanks to all members who help out. It was a 

huge team effort and very successful for the 

club. It was the tenth time that SDCC has 

hosted the hill climb and we were well 

supported with over 60 entries. Unfortunately 

our last event at Mooroopna was washed out, 

better luck next time.  

 

A little note from Jim. 

To all club members: 

A membership renewal is attached to enable 

your club membership to be renewed for the 

2016/2017 year. Memberships are due on 

1/7/2016.  

 

http://www.sheppartondistrictcarclub.com.au/


Competing members need to be current 

financial members so if you are intending to 

compete at DECA on the 3/7/2016 you will 

need to have renewed your membership. 

 

Members with cars registered on the club 

permit scheme also need to hold current 

membership. If you intend to driver your 

special car early in July remember to renew 

your membership before then otherwise you 

are not registered. 

 

Payment options are listed on the membership 

form. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Jim 

 

Competition 
report  
By Brianny Nickson  
On Saturday the 30th of April was our 

first night Karnacross of the year. 

It was a good night, with only a small 

amount of competitors. 

The track was slippery and muddy in 

some spots soon drying out to a decent 

track. 

With so many driving lights and a few 

newly modified cars. The night runs 

brought plenty of surprises, with tree 

removal (Hagan and Gary) not to 

mention many names. 

In A class Andrew McAuliffe was on 

top of his game all night. 

In B class: Darren king came home in 

first position in B class, with Gary 

Nickson (first time driving at the club) 

In the first time out in the Celica coming 

in second.  

C class: Lachlan Melton drove superbly 

all night beating his mentor Charlie 

Brown by 4.2 seconds, coming in third 

was Greg Melton. 

D class: James Thompson came 

first in his Nissan Pulsar (as Josh 

Bohm would say go Nissan!!!!) 

 

J class: First was Josh Bohm, who 

drove superbly in his modified 

Subaru.  

Second in class was Brianny 

Nickson in the first time out 

Celica.  

W class:  Was the battle of the 

titans. Hagan in the WRX and 

Darren Bohm in the newly 

modified (first time out) Subaru.  

With both guys showing above 

average driving skill.   

Overall it was a fantastic night enjoyed 

by all.  

A Big thank-you to Justin Aylett and 

Lachie Melton for their fantastic efforts 

of mounting wiring and timing. 

Thank-you to Lisa Melton for keeping 

all the troops feed on a cool night.  
 

 

 
See you at the meeting, 

          Charlie Brown (Not) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SDCC thanks its sponsors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                            
 
 
 
                           

 

Sleeth Tyres Mooroopna    

9 Mill Street, Mooroopna, 
VIC 3629  

ph: (03) 5825 3773     
fax: (03) 5825 3773 
sleeth.tyres@bigpond.com 

 

Mechanical Repairs, RWC, 

Air-Conditioning All Work 

Guaranteed 

Motor Engineers & Repairers - 

Shepparton, VIC  

9 Naomi St, Shepparton VIC 

3630, Australia  

(03) 5821 4494  
 

 

 

JOHNSONS PERFORMANCE 

CENTRE PTY LTD 

27 Lipton Drive Thomastown 

VIC 3074 

(03) 9469 2566 

 

 

 
 

95 Wyndham Street, Shepparton 
 

ph: (03) 5821 1441   
fax: (03) 5822 1401 

 
http://www.autobarn.com.au 

 

 

 

mailto:sleeth.tyres@bigpond.com
http://www.autobarn.com.au/

